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April 20, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Leana Kinley 
City Administrator 
City of Stevenson  
7121 E Loop Rd  
Stevenson, WA 98648 
 
RE: Stevenson Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements – Phase 1 
 Recommendation of Award 
 Job No. 1477E 
 
Dear Ms. Kinley: 
 
We have reviewed the bids for the above referenced project.  The four bids ranged from a low of 
$10,342,431.00 to a high of $11,323,283.98, as summarized in the attached bid tabulation.   
 
The low bid for the project was submitted by Stellar J Corporation of Woodland, WA.  Their bid for the 
total work was $10,342.431.00.  We have reviewed the low bidder’s insurance forms and bid bond, as well 
as checked their current status relative to state licensing.  All of these items were found to be in order. 
  
We are recommending that the award of the contract be made to Stellar J Corporation in the amount of TEN 
MILLION, THREE HUNDRED FORTY-TWO THOUSAND, FOUR HUNDRED THIRTHY-ONE 
DOLLARS AND ZERO CENTS (10,342,431.00)  If the City accepts this recommendation, please sign the 
enclosed Notice of Award and forward it to Stellar J Corporation at Brint@stellarj.com.   
 
We are pleased to be able to work with you in bringing this project to the construction phase and look 
forward to helping the City during the remainder of the project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jane Vail, P.E. 
WALLIS ENGINEERING 
 
Attachment:  Bid Tabulation 
  Notice of Award 
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